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vha-- a pretty picture it is. Further
up the river the Palisades cease and
we come to the highlands these are
equally charming, especially as they
are in such striking contrast to the
Palisades;, here the river becomes
narrow" and you have the Catskill
mountains on the left, and ni occas-
ional small . mountain on the right.
The Catskil mountains '.tower up from
the Waters edge, receding very grad-
ually. In the rear of these mountains
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nothing special against his neighbor,
B. He is the last person in the
world to back bite him. But C takes
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not get a glimpse of the next moun-
tain till you "turned the next cor-
ner as it were. West Point, we just
had a glimpse of, in passing.
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but that is only two hours, so one
can. well endure that after what he
has seen in the fore part of the trip.

On Friday eve at G o'clock we reach-
ed Albany. - I forgot to state I; met a
young man on the boat, and we were
together all the way up the Hudson
till we neared Albany, as he left the
boat at the landing this side of Al-
bany. For a capital of a state Albany
is as dirty a city as you can imagine.
The capitol building on the exterior
is not even as pretty as our War,
State and isavy building at 17th st.
and Pennsylvania 7avenue, but the
interior is magnificent. The assem-
bly room and senate chamber are
fitted up handsomely, and the west-
ern stairway that they are building,
within the building, is the most ex-

quisite stairway -- imaginable, it is
massive, yet it is delicate on account
of the beautiful carvings that abound.
It is made of red sandstone and it
lends itself so readily to carving that
they seize every opportunity- - The
stairway extends, upwards for four
floors. Outside of the building they
are building gigantic wdiite marble
steps, but the building is too insig-
nificant in appearance for the steps
they are erecting.
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